
Board of Selectmen    Present: Panny Gerken 

December 4, 2007      Curt Plante 

        Kenneth F. Troup 

 

The Board of Selectmen met at the Town Hall at 4:00 p.m. to interview four finalists for 

the temporary town clerk’s position.   

 

The Board of Selectmen interviewed Gayle Joseph of 138 Still River Road; Pamela 

Powell of 100 Nashaway Road; Pam Sowizral of 4 Powder Hill Road and Susan Miles of 

9 Long Hill Road by asking them a series of questions. All finalists were highly qualified 

and it was a difficult decision.   

  

On a motion made by Troup and seconded by Plante, the Board of Selectmen voted to 

appoint Ms. Powell as temporary town clerk through the election in May 2008.  (Gerken 

– yes, Plante – yes, Troup – yes)   

 

Meeting adjourned.   

 

Respectfully submitted, Linda L. Day  

 
 

 


